From: Williams, Zachary 
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 8:55 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: City Approved Conference Travel

Steve,

Per your instructions, this email is to inform you that last week I travelled to New Orleans, LA for a conference. The airfare and hotel was paid for by UI Labs. They sponsored me to speak on a panel regarding “Smart City Resiliency and Public Private Partnerships”. The conference was the 5th Annual Building Resilience through Public-Private Partnerships and Conference. The conference was December 10th and 11th, and no gifts or honoraria were given. 

Please let me know if anything else is needed.

Thanks,

************************************************

Zach Williams

Director of Information Systems 

Office of Emergency Management & Communications (OEMC)

